## NAMI Regular Meeting- March 8, 2016

Meeting was called to order at 6:10 p.m. by President Mick Fiocchi. Those in attendance were Mick Fiocchi, Dan Rondello, Audrey Kissinger, Bob Mangles, Sue Janik and Pam Morton. Absent were: Jim Skubal, Mary Wright, and Jeanne Pederson.

Mangles made a motion to approve the minutes. The motion was seconded by Kissinger, and the motion was approved.

Fiocchi indicated that he sent documents and budgets out to the potential new board members.

Skubal arrived at 6:18 p.m.

\$350 was made between the 2 hockey games (Eagle River and Rhinelander.)

"Zank" will be corrected in the February minutes to Zenk.

Fiocchi and Rondello will review the Steering Committee Bylaws at a later date.

Fiocchi stated that zoning would have to be changed in order to use The Knights of Columbus Building for a drop-in center.

Fiocchi indicated that he submitted to the Human Service Center a proposal for \$50,000 a year for 3 years.

The CIT (Crisis Intervention Training) NAMI Wisconsin grant has been approved. Morton put together the grant.

Skubal and Kissinger will be the peer presenters for CIT. Fiocchi and Wright will be the family presenters.

Fiocchi stated the annual report for NAMI Wisconsin is complete, and the financial review is not required for this year. Family-to-Family will start March 21<sup>st</sup>, twice a week (Mondays and Wednesdays.)

Channel 12 may interview Fiocchi and possibly police chief Mike Steffes on CIT.

Rhinehaus has requested a consumer to come and speak.

We also had a request from PEO for a public presentation.

Mangles gave the treasury report. We had \$3,488.32 in checking; \$9,611.42 in the Northern Lakes Drop-in Center Fund, and \$13,967.66 in savings.

Mangles offered to bring goodies for the annual meeting.

Kissinger suggested Kevin Stamper for a speaker for April. In March we will have our annual meeting. And May is mental health awareness month.

Dr. Immler was also mentioned as a speaker.

Skubal suggested having Maggie Peterson speak in May as to what they do at the school level in regard to mental health issues.

Morton mentioned having someone from the Woman's Outreach group speak.

Skubal stated that we will have a bowling activity on April 9<sup>th</sup> from 11 a.m. to 1 p.m. at Hodag Lanes.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:41 p.m.